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What would I be doing as a Communications 
Sub-Team Member?
The Communications Sub-Team is part of our Development Support Team. They create a 
positive image of Scouts in the local community. For example, through local 
media, showing that Scouts is inclusive and open to all.

We have four opportunities as part of the sub-team focusing on your interests and skills.

Photographer

• You will capture memorable moments at our events and special occasions to showcase 
the amazing opportunities we provide to our members and externally.

Social Media
• You will use your creative flare to create content for our social media and share amazing 

stories about Scouts in Greater Manchester West.
• We use Facebook, Instagram and X to shout about Scouting in our County.

Mailings
• You will work with our leadership team in creating eye-catching emails to send to our 

members filled with the latest information. This includes our monthly Member Update 
and ‘The Buzz’, our termly County Newsletter. 

• We use Mailerlite – is is simple to use, and you will receive training from our team.

If you are passionate about shouting about scouts and our great opportunities, then 
being part of the team is a perfect fit for you!

How to apply or nominate someone
You can apply for the role yourself using the application form or nominate someone else. 
Nominated people are under no commitment to apply, unless they wish to. Apply or 
nominate online by following the link below.

Application/Nomination Form

Following applications and nominations, our County Lead Volunteer, Support Team Leader 
and Communications Sub-Team Leader.

Key Dates
The closing date for applications and nominations is Sunday 25th May 2025 at 23:59

Further Information
For more information or for an informal chat about joining the Greater Manchester West 
Communications Sub-Team, please contact:

Amy Childs (Support Team Leader)
amy.childs@gmwscouts.org.uk

Hayley Mullen (Comms Sub-Team Leader)
hayley.mullen@gmwscouts.org.uk 

https://forms.office.com/e/7tubjff2sR
mailto:amy.childs@gmwscouts.org.uk
mailto:hayley.mullen@gmwscouts.org.uk
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